
Mridul Kumar High Commissioner of India
Kuala Lumpur

20 December, 2018

MESSAGE

On behalf of the High Commission of India and my own behalf, I wish
season's greetings and Merry Christmas to the Christian Community in
Malaysia. I also take this opportunity to wish all Malaysians a very Happy
and prosperous New Year 2019.

May this coming year bring peace, prosperity and happiness to all.

With best wishes,

(MridulKumar)
High Commissioner of India
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